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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
1 Format has been updated 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

1) Reviewer #203307 
- According to the suggesting of Reviewer #203307, we added discussion about the current clinical 

trial status of aNSCs compared to other stem cell types in the ischemic stroke and Alzheimers’ 
disease section. 

- We added a diagrammatic summary of the approaches/strategies of aNSCs and their pros/cons in 
the manuscript. 

- We appreciate the kind suggestion of Reviewer #203307. Typing errors were fixed in the 
manuscript. 

 
2) Reviewer #2446253 

- According to the reviewer #2446253’s opinion, redundant description of the various types of stem 
cells was shortened in the manuscript (2 pages  1 page length). 

- English of this review was edited professionally and we attached the certificate. 
 

3) Reviewer #2398407 
- According to the reviewer #2398407’s opinion, redundant description of the various types of stem 

cells was shortened in the manuscript (2 pages  1 page length).  
- According to the reviewer #2398407’s suggestion, “Neurodegenerative diseases” was substituted 

by “neurological diseases” according to the context. 
- According to the reviewer #2398407’s suggestion, “Alzheimer’s and Huntington’s disease” on page 

4 was substituted by “Alzheimer’s and Huntington’s diseases”. 
- According to the reviewer #2398407’s suggestion, “another culture methods” at lines 24, page 6 

was substituted by “another culture method”. 
 
3 References and typesetting were corrected 
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